
........................__
■

m

August 15, 1933.

Professor J.F. Snell,
Acting Dean, Faculty of Agriculture, 
Macdonald College, . que.

Dear Dean Snell,
I have your letter of the 11th with

reference to your suggestion that the Canadian Society of 
Technical Agriculturalists should be invited to hold their 
meeting next year,at Macdonald College, 
support your suggestion and will write to Mr* Godbout, 
but I suggest you write as well and in my letter I will 
say that I support your invitation.

I cordially

Yours faithfully.

Principal


